Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 8, 2016, 1:30 p.m.
PLACE: Big Cypress Basin Field Station, 3875 City Gate Boulevard N., Naples, FL 34117
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Big Cypress Basin Field Station Open House. The event will follow an informal open house format. There will be no formal presentations; South Florida Water Management staff will be available throughout the open house to answer questions specifically relating to the BCB Field Station Project. Note: One or more members of the South Florida Water Management District Governing Board, Big Cypress Basin Board, Collier County Board of County Commissioners, Naples City Council, and officials from the City of Everglades City and City of Marco Island may be in attendance at the event.
The meeting does not have an agenda. For more information on the open house contact: Brenda Low, (561)682-6805, BLow@sfwmd.gov.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Brenda Low, (561)682-6805. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brenda Low, (561)682-6805, BLow@sfwmd.gov.
